
The Denman Housing Review Project is a review of the Denman
Island Official Community Plan (OCP) and Land Use Bylaw (LUB)
to determine community support for policy updates in relation to
affordable and attainable housing.

The Islands Trust is reviewing the housing policies in the current
Denman Island OCP and the LUB and the recommendations from
the 2018 Islands Trust Northern Housing Needs Assessment to
develop the necessary bylaw amendments. 

Community
Survey

Denman Housing Review Project

Open till midnight on Nov 28



Scan the QR code or
visit the web link below 
to participate in an online survey. If you have
renters on your property, please share this
postcard and the survey link with them. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Denman2022

Your participation is
extremely crucial to

inform future
recommendations for

housing policies on
Denman Island.

Thank you!If you prefer a paper survey on the island, copies are available at the
Freepost at Abraxas Bookstore, the General Store and the Library. Please
leave the paper copies in drop boxes located at all these locations.


